Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Division of Alcoholic Beverages and Tobacco
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Department of Business and Professional Regulation, Division of Alcoholic Beverages and Tobacco has issued an order disposing of the petition for declaratory statement filed by LOGIC TECHNOLOGY DEVELOPMENT LLC, on May 18, 2017. The following is a summary of the agency’s disposition of the petition:
The tobacco capsule component of the VapeLeaf system is not “tobacco products” as defined by Section 210.25(12), Florida Statutes.
A copy of the Order Disposing of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Department of Business and Professional Regulation, Agency Clerk’s Office, 2601 Blair Stone Road, Tallahassee, FL 32399-2202; (850)717-1183; AGC.Filing@MyFloridaLicense.com.

Please refer all comments to: Magdalena Ozarowski, Esquire, Department of Business and Professional Regulation, Office of the General Counsel, Division of Alcoholic Beverages and Tobacco, 2601 Blair Stone Road, Tallahassee, FL 32399-2202; Magdalena.Ozarowski@MyFloridaLicense.com.
